
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
CITY OF OVERLAND PARK
PLANNING COMMISSION

Notice is hereby given that the Planning Commission of the City of Overland Park,
Kansas, will hold a public hearing on the City's Comprehensive Plan on Monday, April 8,
2024. The public hearing will be held at 1:30 p.m. in the City Council Chamber, first
floor of City Hall, 8500 Santa Fe Drive. The public hearing will consider the following:

FrameworkOP Comprehensive Plan Approval – PLM2024-00012

Consider adoption of the new FrameworkOP Comprehensive Plan, which would repeal
and replace the currently adopted Plan Elements, Plan Goals, and Plan Implementation
documents. The existing Future Development Plan Map would also be repealed and
replaced with the Future Development Character Framework Map, provided within the
FrameworkOP Comprehensive Plan.

Sent to The Legal Record for publication on Tuesday, March 5, 2024.


